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THE FARMVILLE HOUSING AUTHORITY
WILL BE CLOSED NOVEMBER 11, 24, AND
25, 2022.

TOYS FOR TOTS APPLICATIONS ARE DUE
NOVEMBER 15, 2022. YOU MAY PICK UP
AN APPLICATION AT THE OFFICE.

RENT RECEIPTS

Due to a shortage in our maintenance department,
we will no longer be able to deliver your rent
receipts to you. We will be filing them in your file.
You are welcome to come to the office and pick
them up.

WATCH YOUR MAIL FOR RENT
STATEMENTS.

COOL WEATHER IS WITH US.

PLEASE REMEMBER TO BE CONSERVATIVE.
SET YOUR THERMOSTAT NO HIGHER THAN 68
DEGREES WHEN YOU ARE HOME AND LOWER
WHEN YOU GO TO SLEEP. TURN OFF
ELECTRIC DEVICES YOU ARE NOT USING.
RUN THE WASHING MACHINE AT NIGHT AND
ON THE WEEKENDS. USE COLD WATER.

IF YOU HAVE ANY HOLES IN DOORS OR
WALLS, BROKEN BLINDS, OR OTHER NEEDED
REPAIRS, PLEASE CALL THE OFFICE.

DO NOT DUMP COALS ON THE GRASS.

DO NOT DUMP GREASE IN SINKS OR
COMMODES. GREASE SHOULD BE ALLOWED
TO COOL THEN PLACED IN A TRASH BAG.

DO NOT FLUSH - Paper towels, wipes,
grease, pampers, feminine products, etc.
Not even “flushable” wipes.

COMMUNITY SERVICE IS DUE MONTHLY
8 HOURS PER MONTH

TRASH PICK UP CHANGE

TRASH PICK UP FOR ALL FAMILIES IS WEEKLY ON
THURSDAYS. PLEASE HAVE YOUR TRASH CANS
PULLED TO THE CURB ON WEDNESDAY NIGHT FOR
PICK-UP ON THURSDAY. PLEASE ALSO
REMEMBER TO PULL YOUR TRASH CAN BACK TO
THE BACK OF YOUR APARTMENT AFTER PICK -UP.

WHEN THURSDAY IS A HOLIDAY, THE NEXT
BUSINESS DAY WILL BE PICK UP DAY,

RENT CHANGES

All income changes (up or down) are to be reported
to the office in writing within 10 days. In order for
the office to verify your information and make
necessary changes these need to be reported no
later than the 25™ of the month.

PEST CONTROL

We continue to do quarterly pest control for all of
your apartments - We are in the process of
changing companies. Please watch for a notice as
to when your unit will be sprayed.

DUE TO A RISE IN PRICES ACROSS THE NATION, IT
1S NECESSARY FOR US TO HAVE PRICE
INCREASES ON MAINTENANACE CHARGES FOR
DAMAGES. PRICES WENT INTO EFFECT JUNET1,
2022.

COVID- If you are sick with covid symptoms, or
have been exposed to the virus, please alert the
office.



